
 

 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1640 /2022-23           28.03.2023 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As per the information received from SPEA, we would like to inform you that Friends for 

Diabetes Society is in the process of launching a superhero campaign to spread health 

awareness among all segments of the society about diabetes, its symptoms, prevention 

methods and how to cope with it. 

 

Therefore, the information on the rights of children with diabetics in English is provided 

in the link below for your reference. 

 

Click here for the link 
 
 

For contact and query: 

Friends for Diabetes Society 

Ms. Amna Alhussan 
Phone: 065065685 
Email: ffd@scfa.shj.ae 
 
 

With Regards, 

 

Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali  
Principal 

 
 

 

https://files.reportz.co.in/company143/uploads/March%202023/RightsofChildren.pdf
mailto:ffd@scfa.shj.ae

